
15.02.19               Diamond Class Newsletter 

Missing Dragon 

This week has been very eventful and you may have heard about the disappearance 

of Indigo our pet dragon. Children discovered that she had gone missing on Monday 

and have been busy trying to locate her whereabouts since. They have written 

missing dragon posters, notes and reflections as if they were Indigo and also a 

newspaper article. We were all relieved when we received a letter from Indigo mid-

week, which reassured us that she was safe and was in fact on an adventure 

exploring around Wickwar. I thought you would like to see where she has been. We 

are hopeful that she will return before school is closed for half term. 

 

   

      

 

In maths, we have been finding fractions of numbers using the bar model and will 

be moving onto decimals after half term. I have set some pre learning on Mathsletics 

and your children will need help with this homework.  

Have a lovely half term. 

Mrs Moncrieff 

 



 

 

 

 

                  

 

  

                                                  

       

                

                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                   

 

                                                    

    

 



 

 

 

                   

        

             

 

                                                                  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


